
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:23 AM 
'Mario Mercado ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10638-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Mario Mercado We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: merkey50=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <merkey50=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Mario 

Mercado 

Sent: Friday, September 3, 202111:10 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

I think to much. Also with covid 19 and with the economic situation we can't afford that. 

Thank you, 

Mario Mercado 
110 LAKE EMERALD DR APT 401 
OAKLAND PARK FL, 33309-6233 
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